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Comment:
This proposal is terrible for landlords and renters alike. The trickle down of consequences from these
outrageous changes will be detrimental to our industry – as the temporary changes already have been.
The burden being placed on landlords is creating a ‘free for all’ environment that courts are encouraging which
is completely unacceptable.
Landlords have consistently maintained core operations and standards throughout the Covid-19 pandemic,
while our court system not only completely shut down for periods of time but failed to adhere to the laws that we
are governed by.


